
Welcome Back to School! The end of summer is always

a time of anticipation and hope for me, as I know it

is for your children.  I am very excited to start my second ●        NO SCHOOL Monday 9/ 4
year as principal with this amazing community of teachers, 
learners and families! Serrano has a great reputation  for

it’s strong academic program and I am anxious to get the    Par ent  Meet i ng 9/ 5 6: 3
school year started! I am fortunate to call Orange Unified 

School District  my “home” and feel lucky to be a part of  

the wonderful staff and families of Serrano. If you have 

any questions, comments, or concerns  throughout the 

year, please do not hesitate to contact me at 714.997.6275

 or e-mail me at rizzokw@orangeusd.org. On behalf of the

amazing Serrano staff, I would like to wish you all a

 wonderful school year!           To all our Parents who came to our Movie

Katherine Rizzo        & Campout night..it was a huge success!!

Principal

      Also to all the parents that helped out during 

      Field Day, Campout and Movie Night!!  

      Big Thanks to Dads Club & Nick O'Hare!

August:
 •  8/29 Parent Social 5-6pm      Safty Concern!!
 •  8/29 Back to School Night 6pm

September:
 •  9/5 5th  (Mandatory) Parent Meeting 6:30pm
 •  9/8 Fall Pictuers This is VERY Dangerous &
 •  9/14 1st PFO Meeting 8:15am illegal!
 •  9/15 Consitution Day Please take the time to pull
 •  9/29 Movie Night forward and keep our kids
 •  9/29 Eagle Pride Assembly SAFE!
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Parents!

As we start this new school year…Please 
remember to drop off your kids in the loading &
unloading zones past the red zones in drive up.

Other Reminders:

●   Mandat or y 5t h Gr   
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